Dear Mr. Mark Rose

We think of you often and thank God for getting to know you through Jun.

To our regret, we could not visit Kalamazoo last April. But, God has been so good to us. We are amazed to find that God has touched so many lives through Jun's life.

That big poster which you sent to us has encouraged us tremendously since then.

We will never forget you and all of the riders and what you have done for us. We will remember the Ride of Silence every year.

We love you and all of the riders, and keep praying for you.

May God keep and bless all of you!

with many thanks,
Shuichiro & Junko Kojima
Shuichiro Kojimo
Junko